TOWN BOARD
GARNERVILLE, NY
SEPTEMBER 24, 2014

The Town Board of the Town of Haverstraw held a Special Meeting on Wednesday, September
24,2014 at 12:00 p.m. at Town Hall, One Rosman Road, Garnerville, New Y ork.

On Roll Call the following members answered to their names:

Supervisor Howard T. Phillips, Jr.
Councilman Isidro Cancel

Councilman Vincent Gamboli (Absent)
Councilman John J. Gould
Councilman Hector L. Soto

APPOINTMENT BUILDING INSPECTOR IT

The following resolution was offered and unanimously adopted by all of the Town Board
members.

394-14 RESOLVED, THAT UPON THE RECOMMENDATION OF THE TOWN
BOARD, THE TOWN BOARD OF THE TOWN OF HAVERSTRAW DOES HEREBY
APPOINT GEORGE T. BEHN, JR. OF GARNERVILLE, NEW YORK TO THE
POSITION OF BUILDING INSPECTOR II FOR THE TOWN OF HAVERSTRAW,
AND BE IT FURTHER

RESOLVED, THAT THIS APPOINTMENT IS SUBJECT TO THE RULES
AND REGULATIONS OF THE ROCKLAND COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF
PERSONNEL, AND MR. BEHN SHALL SERVE A PROBATIONARY PERIOD OF
TWO (2) YEARS AND BE IT FURTHER

RESOLVED, THAT SAID APPOINTMENT SHALL TAKE EFFECT ON
OCTOBER 13,2014 AT A SALARY OF $80,000.00.

PUBLIC PARTICIPATION

No public comment.

TOWN BOARD MEMBERS

No comment.

ADJOURNMENT

395-14 Motion was made by Councilman Gould and seconded by
Councilman Soto to adjourn the Special Meeting.

KAREN L. BULLEY
Town Clerk



